
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER!   
 

FREE School Breakfasts and Lunches 

 
The health of our students is our first priority, and that 

includes making sure every student has access to nutritious 
meals no matter where they are learning - remotely or  

in-person.  We would like to remind you that grab-and-go 
breakfast and lunch are free for ALL students for the  

2020-2021 school year. Pick-up is at Pearl River High School’s 
Pirate Cove, Monday - Friday from 7AM – 10AM.   

 
 

PRSD Food Services & Menus Webpage 

 

https://www.pearlriver.org/food_services

